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Good Evening

I should like to register my strong objection to the A303 Stonehenge Tunnel Scheme as proposed by National
Highways, which has failed to assess alternative routes or properly explored other civil engineering alternatives.
National Highways has not taken the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision into account. This should surely
have led to a re-examination and subsequent rejection of the Development Consent Order.

It is very shocking and deeply saddening to contemplate the needless destruction of swathes of the Stonehenge
site. As custodians of this World Heritage Site for such a brief period in its history, the least that we can do is to
preserve it intact for future generations.

Regards
Julie Evans-Wild
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